
 

 

Tis’ the Season for fireworks!  

The Town of Wabush would like to remind residents as per the 

Towns Noise Abatement By-law Section 4, all residents must 

seek a fireworks permit. This permit is FREE. 

All firework permits will be posted on the Towns Facebook page 

as a public notice in order for residents to be aware of times and 

locations of fireworks being discharged in order to prepare, i.e. 

pets, people with sensory orders etc.…. 

Please visit www.labradorwest.com for an online application if 

you are planning on discharging fireworks. 

TOWN OF WABUSH THANKS YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 

 

                                         
 

http://www.labradorwest.com/

